
The Glove Theatre is 
seeking new talent for its 
hit Vaudeville Variety Show, 
The Whoopie Cushion!

The Whoopie Cushion, The Glove 
Theatre’s monthly Vaudeville Variety Show, is now 
accepting applications for new performers!

We are seeking diverse and unique talents from all 
performance styles and types.  No restrictions on age, 
ethnicity, orientation, identity, or level of experience to 
apply!

Please send cover letter, picture, resume, performance 
videos, and anything else you have to show us to:

glove.whoopiecushion@gmail.com

After review of your application, we will be in touch 
to schedule an audition, either in-person or via Zoom.

We are looking forward to hearing from you all and 
seeing your wonderful talents!

We’ll be making more Whoopie Saturday, June 18th in 
celebration of Pride!


